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PTA Thursday Folder Message 
 
MVCS Community, 
 
Welcome to 2021! We hope you all had a restful winter break. We are excited about working with you 
and our school community to support our teachers and students as we round the curve of this unique 
school year. 
 
Your Thursday Folder updates for this week below. Please be sure to sign up for our new newsletter 
distro list at mvcspta.org so that you don’t miss any news! 
 

Feel free to reach out with any PTA questions (mvcsptacommunicationsva@gmail.com). 

- Caroline & Katie 
  

 
GENERAL NEWS 
 
Sign Up for Our Newsletter | Don’t Miss Future PTA Updates 
Please take a minute to add your name to our new distro list so you can catch all PTA news. This will be 
our primary communication hub moving forward; add your name to our mailing list so that we can stay 
connected. On January 31, we will draw 10 names from among all new signups and award gift cards to 
Del Ray and Arlandria restaurants and coffee shops. Visit our new website and scroll to the bottom of 
any page to sign up today: www.mvcspta.org.  
 
Please also follow us on social media—all our handles are below! 
 
Share Your Creativity! | Call for Volunteers 
Want to have fun while supporting our school? If you’re savvy on social media, would love to dabble in 
local fashion (aka help coordinate MVCS spirit wear) or help us memorialize this unique school year with 
a yearbook—please drop us a line! Parents tell us how much they love volunteering for the 
opportunities to meet other parents and so they have a great reason to send the rest of their family to 
the family room while they participate in committee activities. :) 
 
We would welcome your help and there are opportunities to fit every time budget. If you are able to 
help us with some specific initiatives, please email mvcsptaengagement@gmail.com 
 
Thank You for Your Generosity | Holiday Support 
The PTA is grateful for everyone who generously donated to our fundraising efforts this fall, on top of 
your generosity last spring. Today, we express special thanks to everyone who has donated to our 
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COVID Response fund, in amounts ranging from $5-250. With this fund, our PTA provided local grocery 
store gift cards for more than 80 families to ensure every child from our school community would find 
food on their table during the break. Your continued support, in a year that is challenging for all of us in 
different ways, is extraordinary and humbling. Thank you, thank you, thank you. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Join Us for Our First Members Meeting of the Year | January 19, 6:30pm – 8:00pm 
We are hosting our first 2021 PTA Members meeting on the 19th. Join us to hear school and PTA 
updates, as well as the latest about potential school reopening from our ACPS School Board 
Representative, Chris Suarez. See you in the zoom room: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81964938097 
 
STAY CONNECTED! 
 

• Visit us online at www.mvcspta.org  
• Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/mvcspta 
• Follow and tag us on Instagram: MVCS PTA / #mvcspta 
• Follow us on Twitter: @MVCSPTA 
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